From: Larry&Catherine

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 2:55 PM

To: Menard, Don Subject: 1460

I spoke with you last week regarding the letter re 1460 Commissioners Rd W. As owners in Stonegate Condos at 1443 we wish to object to demolition of 1460 & redevelopment to include possibly 1464 & Byron Woods School . This is a single family area of beautiful Byron & we would like it to remain as such. !460 has been known as "Kay Hart's Studio" for many years . Thank you Larry & Catherine Morrison 21-1443 Commissioners Rd W